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Ellyn R. Weiss, Esquire
Sheldon, Harmon, Roisman & Weiss
1725 I Street, it.W.
Suite 506 If1 RESP 0flSE REFER
Washin9 ton, DC 20006 TO F01A-79-A-10

Dear fis. Weiss:

Reference is made to that part of your letter dated April 26, 1979
regarding your Freedom of Information Act request F0IA-79-86. You
appealed the fact that you had not received a response to your initial
request.

By letter dated fiay 17, 1979, I informed you that all dor"-ots requested
in your letter of itarch 19, 1979 had been placed in the fiRC Public Document
Room. Therefore, no further action will be taken on your appeal.

Sincerely,
.
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J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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